
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

For our Harvest festival, we will be collecting food for the Trussell Trust 

Croydon Food Bank. 

I’m sure you will all agree that this is a very worthy cause, and much needed at 

this time. 

Please can you bring in: 

• TINNED FRUIT (400GMS) 
• PASTA SAUCE 
• TINNED FISH 
• TINNED MEAT 
• UHT MILK (1 LITRE) 
• CORNED BEEF 
• SWEET CORN 

 

Every little helps – If everyone brings in at least one item, we will be taking 

over 400 items to the foodbank to help families who really need it. 

We will be collecting the food all next week. Please bring your donations to 

class or place on the stage in the hall (Last day Friday 30th September.) 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs Longhurst 

RE Co-ordinator 


